## EDMONDS & BRUNO, P.C.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

## 52 HARRISON AVENUE POST OFFICE BOX 807 BRANFORD, CONNECTICUT 06405

CHRISTIAN P. EDMONDS \*

\* ALSO A MEMBER OF THE FLORIDA BAR

TELEPHONE (203)488-1000 FACSIMILE (203)488-1200

July 16, 2008

Sarasota Board of Education 1960 Landings Boulevard Sarasota, Florida 34231

Re: Estate of Ruth M. Goldsmith

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to Article Eight, Paragraph G of the Last Will And Testament Of Ruth M. Goldsmith, I am enclosing a check made payable to the School Board of Sarasota County in the amount of \$5,000.00 which represents the specific bequest from the Estate of Ruth M. Goldsmith. According to Mrs. Goldsmith's Will, this bequest is to be used for the specific benefit of Tuttle Elementary School for its general educational uses and purposes in memory of Ted Duro.

If you wish to discuss Mrs. Goldsmith's intentions with regard to this bequest, you may contact Reverend Henry C. Burdick, III, Mrs. Goldsmith's nephew (who is also the Executor of her estate) at 49 Elizabeth Street, Branford, CT 06405 or at (203) 315-3270.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christian P. Edmonds

CPE:jkf Enclosure

cc: Rev. Henry C. Burdick, III

12:5 d 12 70r 800z.

L-Goldsmith.Distribution.School Board of Sarasota County